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OUUVfJ supports this bill.  This is a very necessary Bill that will allow Physicians/ 

Health Care workers to practice medicine without interferance from non medical 

personel who may control the purse strings of a hiring agency.  This Bill is essential 

to allow for excellence in health care practice. 

 

 


